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To: Rich Garlow
Subject: FS and Batch Extraction Work Plan

Richard,

I received a hard copy of a DPE Fesaiblity Study and Batch Extraction Work Plan dated March 12, 2008 for 4226 First Street in Pleasanton.  However, I was not able to locate an electronic copy on the Alameda County ftp site or Geotracker.  Alameda County requires electronic report submittal and does not accept hard copies of reports.  In order to the Work Plan to be reviewed, please upload the report to the Alameda County ftp site (instructions attached to ACEH correspondence) and Geotracker.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone
510-337-9335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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